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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The Government Printing Works will not be held responsible for faxed documents not received due 
to errors on the fax machine or faxes received which are unclear or incomplete. Please be advised 
that an “OK” slip, received from a fax machine, will not be accepted as proof that documents were 
received by the GPW for printing. If documents are faxed to the GPW it will be the sender’s respon- 

sibility to phone and confirm that the documents were received in good order. 

Furthermore the Government Printing Works will also not be held responsible for cancellations and 
amendments which have not been done on original documents received from clients. 
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GENERAL NOTICE 

  

NOTICE 803 OF 2011 

PUBLICATION OF EXPLANATORY SUMMARY OF THE GENERAL INTELLIGENCE 

LAWS AMENDMENT BILL, 2011 

The Minister of State Security intends tabling the General Intelligence Laws Amendment 

Bili, 2011, in the National Assembly. The explanatory summary of the Bill is hereby 

published in accordance with Rule 24(1)( c) of the Rules of the National Assembly. 

The Bill is intended to amend the Intelligence Services Act 2002, the National Strategic 

Intelligence Act, 1994, the Intelligence Services Oversight Act, 1994 and to repeal the 

Electronic Communications Security Pty Ltd Act, 2002 in order to accommodate the 

establishment of the State Security Agency; and to provide for matters connected 

therewith. 

A copy of the Bill will be obtainable from the Department's website at 

http:/Awww.ssa.gov.za after introduction of the Bill, and also by contacting: 

Mr MV Pama 

Parliament 

P O Box 15 

Cape Town 

8000 

Telephone: (021) 403 2078 

 


